
DECATUR TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 
DECEMBER 31, 2020 

MINUTES 
 

DECATUR TOWNSHIP 
 

 A Special Meeting of the Decatur Township Board was held on Thursday, 
December 31, 2020 at 4:00pm.  All trustees were present. 
 

The agenda of the meeting to elect a Board of Review was approved by Katelin 
Makay and supported by Matthew Kusmack. Vote, all yes.  

 
 The Supervisor recommended David Glynn, Charlene Jackson and Terry Newell 
to be on the Board of Review. They were approved by Thomas Stull and seconded by 
Kathleen Hartwell. Vote, all yes.  
 
 The Treasurer submitted her November reports, and they were reviewed and 
motion to accept them was made by Tom Stull and supported by Katie Hartwell.  Vote, 
all yes. 
 
 With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 
4:13 p.m. 
       ______________________________ 
       Katie Hartwell, Township Clerk 
 

 
 
 


